

DIVINE WORD MISSIONARIES

TELEPHONE 7222

DONAMON CASTLE, ROSCOMMON

Nov. 22nd.

Dear Mrs Rice,

Thank you for your letter: I was going to write to you yesterday....just as well I did not have time! Yes we would be pleased to get some turkers from you again this year - 15 Bro. Bruno in the kitchen tells me. However he does not want any chickens this year. We can arrange to collect them later. Yes it will be nice to have you up here for the ordinations: I'm sure the weather will be okay PG. I don't have to say how pleased I am that both Pat and Garry are for ordination. What do you think of Argentina? Thanks also for the Christmas card order and for the £1. God bless you and the family.

house thelen by